
  Minutes of the UCW Meeting 

                                                    May 3, 2024 

The Greenbank UCW met May3,2024 with 18 members  in attendance. 

Margaret Anne L. and Barb W.led us in an interesting devotion on UCW purpose. 

We started our meeting with lighting of the Christ candle . 

Margaret Anne led the call of worship and we sang a Hymn “ Would you Bless our homes and 

families”.The reflection of the UCW began in Greenbank at a church service on May 4, 1997.Barb read 

some archived clippings from previous years on what women have done for our church being the 

backbone. 

We ended with a prayer. 

The minutes from our last meeting of April 5,2024 were read by Vetha P.No errors 

or omissions. Kim moved a motion to accept the minutes and Barb W. seconded it. 

Kelly M. presented the Treasurers report with a bank balance of $ 3,922.20. 

We owe the church for the telephone and allocation. Joanne made a motion to pay $ 500.00 for phone 

and $ 400.00 for allocation. Kim seconded it. Carried. 

The Kawartha Highlands UCW Rally will be held at Greenbank Church on May 14, 2024 with our 

responsibility for the lunch. Please bring to the church First Aid items for the basket draw. 

Barb W. mentioned the Food Handling Course online.  

 

New Business: 

On May 11, 2024 there will be a Community Yard Sale. The church will have a table 

so please bring well appreciated items to the church on Fri.May 10 between 11-12.. 

Our last meeting before summer will be a trip to The WUTAI SHAN BUDDHIST Garden on Ski Hill Rd. In 

Cavan. 

Our meeting will follow. Our meeting ended with our group enjoying lovely refreshments and included a 

birthday cake for  Carla P. 

We ended with a prayer. 


